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 Homework 
 
Years 1 – 3 have already been sent their weekly 
homework schedule and Years 4-6 will receive theirs 
today.  

f.flyer@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 

 

 

Water Bottles 
 
It is school policy that children only have water 
in the bottles that they bring to school.  If we 
become aware that children have juice in their 
bottles, we will replace it with water. 
 

PTA news 
 
PTA meeting minutes and news are with this 
newsletter. 
 

Events for the Newsletter 

f.flyer@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 
If you have any news/notices of community/local 
events please email us  
 
Deadline is Monday 3.30 for  
inclusion on next Newsletter 
 

School Contact Details 

 
admin@wistanstowprimary.co.uk 
01588 673347 
 
Please note that you may receive a phone call 
from school on 
01588 674825. 
This number only rings out. 
 
To contact the school please ring 01588 673347 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  

 

 

 

Flu Forms 
 
All flu forms need to be returned whether you do 
or do not want your child to receive the 
vaccination.  We still have a few outstanding 
 

Drop off and Home Time 
 
This is a gentle reminder of our staggered 
start/finish times: 
 

Class Start Finish 

1 9:05 3:15 

2 8:55 3:05 

3 8:45 2:55 

 

It is important that parents adhere to these 
times in order to keep the number of people in 
the churchyard to a minimum at any one time.  
If you have siblings at the school younger 
children come at the time that has already been 
agreed. 
 
From this point forward we will not let children into, 
or leave school, beyond these times.  
 
This will enable us to maintain accordance with the 
DfE guidelines we have to follow at this time.  Thank 
you for your support in this matter. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

  


